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I completely oppose SB1154. This bill is extreme government overreach and a 

violation of private property rights. It includes a massive expansion of central 

bureaucratic power that will harm many Oregonians through restrictions, mandated 

record-keeping, and little recourse for landowners. This is not the way to solve any 

water issues you think we may have. Please vote NO and let this bill die.  

 


